SECRETARY OF THE ARMY
WASHINGTON

JAN 12 2005

The Honorable John Cornyn
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510 P

Dear Senator Cornyn \/)
Thank you for your December 15, 2014 letter concerﬁng\ Army’s Wamu
Transition Units (WTUs) in Texas and throughout my remains
committed to serving these extraordinary men and wo n an tak s the fes ons1 ility of
caring for our wounded, ill and injured Soldlemnd their Families very se y We

have been entrusted with the enduring mission gff\w arrior Care an((\elcome feedbac
that helps improve the way we support our Soldiers

N

The Army established WTUs in Z(Mn esponse t \Iﬁ over the care d
management of wounded, ill and injared fers and th€ir Famifies. Smce@p ion,
WTUs have helped 65,164 sadiersgi;:%mitial healing\to:ty?nsition. notg,_»”}'Us
have returned 29,283 Soldiers b uty. The A(\ has“continuall reﬁn?d its policy

and procedures based on fe ack m our Wo nd\d)/ arriors, their fHes and other
stakeholders to ensure an a te amount of command emphasis and oversight are

placed over the Warric Care Trans1t m. Whll\ﬁhQ{rmy has come a long
way in providing Cf;e\ istance t@dlers )R:w%/ay do better.
d\ J anuary 8 2015, the Comm d/ r of the Warrior Transition

Comman r\Cec;l(ojl Chrlstoﬁher Toner, met w i 1tary Legislative Assistant and

other staff membgérs to answ;r’qu stions re dmg th Dallas Morning News articles and
the Warrior and Transmon ogr I understgnd that he detailed all the various
oversight mechamér/ns the Army has ele:llshed er the last several years and was able
to address many o u]ili;tsz,s concerns. Shoyld you require additional information or

clarlﬁcatlon wo d be appy o make nel Toner or the appropriate subject matter
expert av abl/to rief you ei}av
Th you for y nfh}nto this matter and for your continued support of our

wo\:n\ di mjur diers and their Families.

Sincerely,

(ny)ur

hn M. McHugh



